ANN ARBOR CITY NOTICE

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARINGS

The Ann Arbor City Council will conduct public hearings at 7:00 p.m. on Monday, December 3, 2012, in the City Hall Council Chamber, 2nd floor of the Guy C. Larcom, Jr. Municipal Building, 301 E. Huron St., for the purpose of hearing all persons interested in the following:

1. An Ordinance to Amend Sections 9:361 and 9:363 of Chapter 119, Noise Control, of Title IX of the Code of the City of Ann Arbor (Ordinance No. ORD-12-33)
2. An Ordinance to Amend Section 10:138 of Chapter 126, Traffic, of Title X of Code of the City of Ann Arbor (Ordinance No. ORD-12-34)
3. An Ordinance to Amend Sections 1:552.1, Section 1:561, Section 1:562, Section 1:565, Section 1:567, Section 1:568, and Section 1:592 of Chapter 18, Employees Retirement System, Title I of the Code of the City of Ann Arbor to Implement Changes Negotiated with the Teamsters Civilian Supervisors, Teamsters Police Deputy Chiefs, and Teamsters Police Professional Assistants Bargaining Units (Ordinance No. ORD-12-35)
4. An Ordinance to Amend Sections 1:552.1, Section 1:561, Section 1:562, Section 1:565, Section 1:567, Section 1:568, and Section 1:592 of Chapter 18, Employees Retirement System, Title I of the Code of the City of Ann Arbor to Implement Changes Negotiated with the Teamsters Civilian Supervisors, Teamsters Police Deputy Chiefs, and Teamsters Police Professional Assistants Bargaining Units (Ordinance No. ORD-12-35)

Copies of the proposals are available for inspection in the Ann Arbor City Clerk's Office, located at 301 E. Huron St., 2nd floor or by logging onto the City Clerk's webpage at http://a2gov.legistar.com/Calendar.aspx. Questions concerning the Noise Control and Traffic proposals may be directed to the City Attorney’s Office at (734) 794-6170.  Questions concerning the Employees Retirement System proposals may be directed to Human Resources at (734) 794-6120. Questions concerning the public hearings may be directed to the City Clerk's Office at (734) 794-6140.

Jacqueline Beaudry, Ann Arbor City Clerk
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